Rosenberg Corey

From: Karen Pfunder <karenpfunder@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:58 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Lane County and | oppose HB 2004-A! After being a moral and generous landlord since 1990, | feel |
have always been more than fair to tenants and that now that we are retiring, we are being punished with excessive
moving fees as we sell our property! Richard and Karen Pfunder

Sent from my iPhone



